
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Preschool have been learning all about our 
nursery expectations.  

Our expectations are: 
1) We are kind to one another 
2) We work hard together 
3) We are honest with each other 

To celebrate their achievements the children 
have had the opportunity to wear one of our 
special T shirts for the session.  
 
This is what each T shirt says: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Nursery Relocation 
 

 
There is progress with the plans 
for our nursery relocation to the 

Cartlidge house site, Oakengates.  
 

Scroll to page 2 to see images 
from a recent site visit.  

 
 
 

Date Event 

28 
June 

Graduation Photographs 

See letter sent home this week 

w/c 8 
July  

Stay and Play week. 

Don’t forget to return your booking slip 

19 July  Last day of Summer term  

2 Sept 
PD Day  

Holiday club only 

3 Sept  Autumn Term commences 

 

Please keep scrolling to find out 
more information on our 

newsletter... 
 

Keeping Children Safe 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Internet Matters online 
Safety guidance for 
0-5s 

Page 4-5 

Early Help  
Useful information  

Page 6-7 

CSE guide for parents 
and carers 

Page 8 - 9 

 
Please click here to access our 

nursery website term dates page.  

https://www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk/media/46119/term-dates-2023-2024.pdf


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The main space for the 
toddler and preschool 

rooms.  

The Baby 
Room 

The front 



 

Baby Room 
 
’ 
 

Our focus stories will be The Train Ride and Busy Holiday.  
 

This week in the Baby room our theme is let's investigate summertime. 
 

We will be learning to make marks in the playdough using cars and 
trains. 

 
Our messy play this week will be rolling cars and tyres through paint on 

large paper and jelly play. 
 

Outside we will be playing with sponges in water and hiding/finding shells 
in the sand. 

 
Our nursery rhyme of the week is The wheels on the bus. 

Nursery Rhyme 
of the week 

 
 

Click on the image 
to access the song! 

 
‘The Sun has Got 

His Hat on!’ 
 
 

be joining in with lots of fun activities. 
 

On the playdough table we will be using our 
imaginations as we create our own ice lolly 

and ice creams. I wonder what flavour you can 
create? 

 
We will be listening to different genres of 
music and exploring moving to them in 

different ways.  
In the music studio we will be creating our own 

rhythms exploring the way the instruments 
sound. “Show me how you can play quietly/

loudly?” “can you follow my beat?” 
 

In the art studio we will be working together to 
create a collage masterpiece. We will be using 
lots of different materials and talking about the 

textures we can feel.  
 

Our rhyme of the week is “playing in the 
summer garden”.  

 

continue to learn about summer. 
 

In the maths area we will be counting 
‘scoops’ of ice-cream out into cones 
and using numeral to represent the 

quantity. 
 

In the art area we will using Picasso 
and Van Gogh to inspire us to create 

our own portraits. 
 

In the finger gym we are making 
patterns from shells. 

 
Our rhyme of the week is ‘Summer In 

The Garden’. 

 
 

https://www.google.com/search?sca_esv=c2560a63331f1db9&sca_upv=1&sxsrf=ADLYWIJOaSq57c946JLnWxCt1IuxNv8eOg:1718979234140&q=the+sun+has+got+his+hat+on+bbc&udm=2&fbs=AEQNm0Aa4sjWe7Rqy32pFwRj0UkWd8nbOJfsBGGB5IQQO6L3J_86uWOeqwdnV0yaSF-x2joQcoZ-0Q2Udkt2zEybT7HdK


       Click on the logo to access their preschool 0-5 online safety webpage 
 

https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/0-5/


 



 
 
 
 
 

Telford Public Health Nursing Service 
 

 
 

Healthy you, Healthy Future 
 

Telephone Number 0333 358 3328 
 

Text 07520 619 053  
 

Check out the Better Health Healthier families! 
 
This useful website has food facts, recipes, activities and information of children’s weight.  
 
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know that ‘The Oak Family Hub’ is located at The Wakes and offers free 
help and support to residents who are navigating their way through parenting? 

Click here to find out more.  
 

https://www.facebook.com/TheWakesOakengates/
https://www.oakengates-tc.gov.uk/oak-family-hub/


 
 

ERIC – The Childrens Bowel and Bladder 
Charity have family webinars coming up 

 
  

 11
th
 July 19.00-20.30 talking about Going 

back to School 
 

Please click on the links below to register 
as soon as possible 

 
Talking about: toileting with additional needs - parent / 

carer event - ERIC 
 

 

Are you eligible for 30 hours funding? Go 
to:  

https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-
childcare 

Do you already have a preschool child 
with 30 hours funding? 

 
Don’t forget you have to confirm your 
details are up to date every 3 months. 

https://www.gov.uk/sign-in-childcare-account  

Is my child too ill for nursery? 
 
It can be tricky deciding whether or not to keep your 
child off school or nursery when they're unwell. 

There are government guidelines for schools and nurseries 
about managing infectious diseases. These say when 
children should be kept off school and when they shouldn't. 

If you do keep your child at home, it's important to phone the 
school or nursery each day your child is absent unless the 
school or nursery agrees a different arrangement. You must 
let the school or nursery know that your child won't be in and 

 
 
 
 
 

Please access the ‘Road to School’ poster 
available by clicking here. 

The poster highlights the fact that children learn 
at different rates. It contains 12 suggestive 

steps such as eating, self-care, getting dressed 
and undressed on their own, independence, 

routines, going to the toilet, counting, interest in 
the world and new activities, sharing and turn 

taking, speaking and literacy, listening and 
understanding, and writing skills. 

 

Sun Safety 
As the weather is warming up please be aware of the Telford & Wrekin sun protection statement 

to keep us all safe.  
Stay in the shade 11-3  
Make sure you never burn  
Always cover up – wear a t-shirt, hat and wraparound sunglasses  
Remember children burn more easily  
Then use factor 15+ sunscreen with 5 stars on the back (Higher factor for children) 

 
More information about sun safety can be found on the NHS website by clicking here  

 
Please don’t forget to apply sun cream to your child before they come into nursery. If they are with us 

all day pop a labelled bottle of cream in their bag so we can reapply at lunchtime.  
Also can all children come to nursery with a named sunhat. 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay90YWxraW5nLWFib3V0LXRvaWxldGluZy13aXRoLWFkZGl0aW9uYWwtbmVlZHMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=WGNDU1lVTGpReEdiTVRHVXdrNnVyWnp3UzJ5RUowYzRyVExOK3R0VHhMVT0=&h=8fd931b1757d4d
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay90YWxraW5nLWFib3V0LXRvaWxldGluZy13aXRoLWFkZGl0aW9uYWwtbmVlZHMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=WGNDU1lVTGpReEdiTVRHVXdrNnVyWnp3UzJ5RUowYzRyVExOK3R0VHhMVT0=&h=8fd931b1757d4d
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/health-protection-in-schools-and-other-childcare-facilities/chapter-9-managing-specific-infectious-diseases
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk/media/52459/the-road-to-school.pdf
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/sunscreen-and-sun-safety/


 
 



 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Use the QR code below to access a guide for parents 

 

 

 

Do you know what to expect in the 

Early Years Foundation Stage? 


